
 

 

 

Notice on Deed Books 

 

The Deed Index Books and the Deed Books have 
been refilmed to improve quality and provide for 

automatic retrieval of desired information. However, 
since the original microfilming was accomplished, 

certain Deed Book instruments may have been 
altered. Accuracy of the desired information can be 

verified by comparing it with the contents of the 
original microfilm. Such verification should take 

place prior to requesting paper copies. Upon 
request, copies of the microfilm will be made 
available to you by the records department 

personnel. 


